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Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I feel strongly that Medicaid expansion is necessary in Virginia. The citizens of Virginia who are indigent 
and in desparate need of health insurance are counting on the leaders of government to expand benefits 
for them. The uninsured tend to wait for diseases and health issues to reach of level of intolerance 
before they seek healthcare services. They need to be encouraged to access healthcare services 
through education and financial support as reinforced through payment through Medicaid. Please 
support the expansion of Medicaid services in Virginia.

Sincerely,

Carla Dallmann

Winchester, VA 
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